Elk Rapids Township

Special Meeting Minutes, December 14, 2017

The special meeting of the Elk Rapids Township Board was held at the Elk Rapids Government Center located at 315 Bridge St. Elk Rapids.  The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Amos at 9:05 am.  The meeting was recorded to provide accuracy.

Present:  Supervisor Dorance Amos, Clerk Shelley Boisvert, Treasurer Mike Szymanski, and Trustee Richard Hults

Absent: Trustee Aaron Isenhart

Also Present:
B. Derman, A. Nordman and 2 members in the audience

Public Comment: none at this time
Maple Harbor Sewer:  Aaron Nordman, Performance Engineering
Sealed bids for the sewer project were opened at 11:00 am on December 6, 2017.  All the bids came in higher than projected.  Nordman was authorized by a Board Motion on 

12-12-17 to discuss a revised scope for the project with the bidders to see where that goes.  Nordman did not have all the information needed from the contractor at this time but hoped to soon.
MOTION/S: Hults/Szymanski to adjourn this meeting until 4:00 pm today, 

12-14-17.    MOTION APPROVED    Adjourned 9:26 am

___________________________________________________________________________________
The Special Meeting of the Elk Rapids Township Board was called to order at 4:00 pm to continue business from this morning’s meeting.

Present: Supervisor Dorance Amos, Clerk Shelley Boisvert, Treasurer Mike Szymanski, 
Absent: Trustee Richard Hults, and Trustee Aaron Isenhart
Also Present:  B. Derman

No new information from Performance Engineering was available at this time.

There is a new Special Meeting set for Tuesday, December 19, 2017 at 9:00 am at the Elk Rapids Governmental Center at 315 Bridge Street in Elk Rapids.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:03 pm

______________________________________
Shelley Boisvert, Elk Rapids Township Clerk, 231-264-9333

Meeting minutes are subject to approval at the next regular Board Meeting

Township meetings are dedicated to the productive handling of specific township business.

Residents are welcome and encouraged to consult with township staff during business hours to provide information.  
In this way we can better serve your needs.

